
It's Time to Elect Your New PSP Officers!!! 
 

We are currently accepting nominations (self or someone else) for the following offices: 
 
Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
 
                         To nominate yourself or someone else, please fill out the following information: 

  NOMINEE 
PERSON NOMINATING(please write "SAME" if 

self-nominating) 

NAME     

Phone #:     

Position     
 
Please return your sealed completed form BY MAY 5, 2023 to:  Attn: PSP – Xanthia Hough 
Nomination forms received after May 5th will not be accepted. 
 
Voting will be held on May 16th at the Last PSP meeting 
  
Thank you! 
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